Daniels Magnet Middle School

2816 Oberlin Road
Raleigh, NC 27608
(919) 881 - 4860

Daniels Magnet Middle School Families,

Happy Winter Break! Students will be off all of next week and the following Monday.
School will resume Tuesday, January 2nd. Thanks to all of the parents who came in this
week to support our
different end of the
calendar year
celebrations. Remember
that when we return there
are only three weeks until
the end of the second
quarter. Make sure you
and your child are aware

of when teachers are

closing their gradebooks.

WCPSS Parent Letter

In an effort to better inform everyone in the community about what's going on in WCPSS,
the district is launching a new newsletter. The newsletter will be sent no more than once
amonth to all WCPSS parents. It will consolidate information sent from the district and

should reduce the total number of emails parents receive.

AIG Evening




2

There will be an AIG parent meeting for parents of AIG students on Tuesday, January 9

in our media center. The times are as follows: 6th grade is 5:00-5:20, 7th grade is 5:25-5:40,
and 8th grade is 5:45-6:00. There will be a quick presentation from Ms. Yarborough, our
AIG teacher, explaining the AIG program at Daniels, and student work will be showcased.
This meeting is not mandatory, and if you have any questions, please contact Ms.

Yarborough at eyarborough@wcpss.net.

Canvas for Parents

As of December 4, 2017, parents can use the Canvas Parent app on Android and Apple
mobile devices to stay up-to-date with their student's Canvas courses. The app helps

parents stay up-to-date with Canvas course assignments and deadlines.

Parents will be able to connect to their student’s Canvas account by creating their own
account in the Canvas Parent app and then having their child log-in with his/her Wake ID
information on the parent’s device in order to link the accounts.

Parents can visit http://canvas.wcpss.net/canvasparent for additional information and

support.

Student Assignment

On Tuesday evening, the Board of Education approved the 2018-2019 Student Enrollment
Plan with the exception of the moves related to opening Buckhorn Creek ES. Buckhorn
Creek ES and the related school moves for that attendance area will be finalized on
December 19th.



http://canvas.wcpss.net/canvasparent
http://canvas.wcpss.net/canvasparent
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The address lookup feature found HERE is a good resource if you have any questions

about if/how they are affected by this plan.

Carpool

e Please continue to only make right turns on to Oberlin and to drop-off in the

designated carpool area.

e We have posted new Carpool Drop-off signs. As soon as you see one, be sure to

have your child exit the car. If you wait to get to the front of the line it prevents

traffic flow from both sides of carpool.

Monday, January 1st

NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, January 2nd

Wednesday,January 3rd

3:15-4:15 Anime Club - Media Center

Thursday,January 4th

ASSIGNMENT STRIPS GO HOME

3:15-4:00 Battle of the Books - Media Center
4:00-7:00 Basketball @ Dillard Drive - Dillard Drive
Middle School

Friday, January 5th

HAVE A WONDERFUL
HOLIDAY BREAK!!!



http://wwwgis2.wcpss.net/addressLookup/index.php

